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Pound Street temporarily reduced to one lane between Kent 

and Bridge streets from Monday 19 November   

As part of the new Grafton bridge project, building work to prepare the northern 

approach to the new bridge is being carried out.   

The temporary one lane is needed so work can be carried out to build the new approach to the bridge.   

Later this month new drainage will also be installed under Pound Street.   

The temporary one lane closure with a 40km/hr speed limit and give way sign will be in place for about 

three months.   

 

Project type and location 

Work area  

Pound Street   

Kent Street   

Bridge Street  

Give Way  

Key  

Temporary one lane 

   



 
2 rms.nsw.gov.au 

 

How will the work affect you? 

The work will involve the use of machinery and heavy vehicles which generate some noise. We will make 

every effort to minimise noise by turning vehicles off when not in use.   

Dust will be managed on site by watering areas to reduce dust particles in the air and adjusting work during 
periods of high wind. 

The work will be carried out Monday to Friday 7am to 6pm, and Saturdays from 8am to 1pm.     

Traffic changes 

Motorists exiting Bridge Street will now have to give way to vehicles travelling on Pound Street.     

Residents of Pound Street between Kent and Bridge streets are advised to take care if reversing onto 

Pound Street.  

Temporary pedestrian and cyclist access will be maintained and any changes signposted.  

 

There will be no on-street parking available on Pound Street between Kent and Bridge streets for the 

duration of the work.   

Contact 

If you have any questions, please contact our Community Relations Team: 

 on 1800 918 759 

 email graftonbridgecommunity@fultonhogan.com.au 

 write to PO Box 546 Grafton, NSW 2460 

 visit the Community Display Centre at the corner of Duke and Pound streets, Grafton. 

For more information on this project, visit www.rms.nsw.gov.au/graftonbridge 

Thank you for your patience during this important work. 

 

 

 

                      

 

 

 

 

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and 

Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 02 6640 1300  

mailto:graftonbridgecommunity@fultonhogan.com.au
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